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Folk Music Duo “Hungrytown” Performance at the Library 
 

New Braunfels, TX - Folk music duo Hungrytown will give a special performance at the New Braunfels Public 

Library on Monday, January 30th at 7:00 p.m. in the library’s meeting room. Hungrytown consists of vocalist 

Rebecca Hall and Ken Anderson, who plays multiple instruments.   

 “Rebecca Hall began as a jazz singer and Ken Anderson as a drummer for a variety of garage bands. When 

a mutual friend died young and bequeathed to them her guitar and collection of folk albums, a spark was kindled,” 

according to Moors Magazine. “Multi-instrumentalist Anderson and writer Hall together form Hungrytown, a 

special folk duo with literary texts, beautiful arrangements and remarkable vocal harmonies.”  

“After three album releases and more than a decade of world-wide touring - especially throughout North 

America, Europe and New Zealand - Rebecca Hall and Ken Anderson have earned a reputation for the quality and 

authenticity of their songwriting,” commented Toni Davenport, Adult Services Librarian.  “We’re very excited to 

bring their music to the library and the community.” 

Hungrytown's music has received extensive radio airplay worldwide and has appeared on several television 

shows, including Comedy Central's The Daily Show, IFC's Portlandia and Netflix's Lady Dynamite. 

This program is made possible by the Friends of the New Braunfels Public Library.  It is open to the public 

and no admission fee is required.  

For more information about this event, call Ms. Davenport at 830.221.4300. 
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